COPY.
Tlopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C, 3.

l4th Hay, 1929,

Dear Sir,
t I am in receipt of your memorandum of the 30th
( ! ultimo intimating that the Society's Surveyor at
i Los Angeles has been informed by the Owners of the

steamer "PAT DOHENY" that they are desirous of postponing

the Boiler Survey of this vessel until the beginning of

July, when the United Spatea Steamboat Inspection is

scheduled to take place, In reply I have to say that

the Committee, who had the case before them at their

meeting today, are agreeable to this arrangement, and I.

shall be glad if you will inform the Owners accordingly,
I arl, Dear Sir,

Yours faithfully,

Clerk to the
Classification Committee,

James French lisq.,

| NEW YORK,

B, At the same time I shall be glad if you will escériain and (let
know what arrangements are proposéd to be made for the Special
vey N°2 of this vescel to be held.
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